Transition to Post 16 – Support and advice to pupils:

In schools our costs are covered under the Local Offer.  However, this changes when a student moves onto Further Education Settings, where they choose to buy in our services.  

We offer a variety of packages to colleges, including full assessments, access reports, EHCP support, staff training, equipment hire and further bespoke services as necessary.

It is really important that students and their families make contact with Further Education Settings before applying and discuss how their access will be supported in college.  Even if support is written as being required in an EHCP, this is not a guarantee that Further Education Services can provide this support and so it must be confirmed before students agree to take their place at college to ensure the support continues.  Please contact us if you need support with your Further Education Application process.

